Parent-Teacher Conferences

Information Notice

What: USD 326 Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences
When: Monday, October 26t & Tuesday, October 27th
Time: 4:30-8:00 PM

Where: (See locations below)

Elementary (PreK-4) & Special Education: These conferences will be held
on a scheduled basis in each teacher’s classroom. You should be receiving an
email and/or letter from your student’s instructor confirming the time(s) that
have been scheduled for your student. Please remember to notify that
instructor immediately if you should need to change that time.

Junior High & High School (5-12): These conferences will all be held in the
High School Gymnasium. All 5-12 instructors and K-12 instructors (P.E.,
Spanish) will be in the gymnasium during this time and will be spread
throughout the entire floor area. These conferences will be held on a first
come, first served basis. If parents should need to schedule a specific
time/day, they may do so at their discretion. Please contact those
instructor(s) to schedule conferences. Student class schedules may be picked
up when parents enter the gymnasium from Karen Boys.

All parents will be asked to update and confirm their contact information that
is on file with the office for PowerSchool. Elementary parents should give any
changes to their individual teacher. Junior High/High School Parents can
update their information with Karen Boys when they enter the gymnasium.

Your support from home is important to our success here in Logan. We look
forward to seeing you on the 26t or 27th. As always, please feel free to
contact the school with any questions. Thanks.

Kellen J. Adams
PreK-12 Principal



